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From: webmaster(@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 4:35:05 PM

To: agenda comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Response requested: Yes

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 10/11/2021 4:35 pm
Response #: 889

Submitter ID: 44173

IP address: 50.125.81.55

Time to complete: 2 min., 11 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Susanne Tsoming

2. Shoreline

3. (o) Hillwood

4. stsoming@frontier.com

5. 10/11/2021

6. 8a

7. My name is Susanne Tsoming and | livein and raised my family in Shoreline’s Hillwood neighborhood since 1978.
This submitted statement is with reference to the PROS Plan as 10/11/21 City Council’s Meeting Agenda Item 8a.
A new, emerging reality is occurring at Shoreline Park & Ride area. Major construction of the Shea Properties’ 7 story building with 2 levels of
underground parking has thrust Shoreline into its urban phase. Nearby the Park n’ Ride on N 192nd St. between Firlands Way and Aurora Ave. N. is
a vacant lot with approximately 100 trees is for sale by its owner. | urge the City to purchase this parcel of land to install a “pocket park”. With
fewer trees to clean the air and absorb the sound pollution from busy Aurora Ave., purchase of this parcel will provide desperately needed green
spacein the Hillwood neighborhood as well as be a good transition between the commercial zoned Aurora Ave N. and the SFR zoned homes on
Firlands Way. Purchase of this vacant parcel can also become part of the 2/18/22 Firlands Way Greenlink Street Plan.

8. (o) Support

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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